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EXTERNAL

Dear Supervisor Hopkins
The redistricting map being recommended by the advisory committee to the Board of
Supervisors looks a lot like gerrymandering of the Fifth District. 
Why should the Fifth District be even larger and includes Rohnert Park and a large swath of southern 
Santa Rosa, thus further diluting west county and the coastal communities’ representation?
This suggested redistricting seems unnecessary & unwise.
Thank you,
Phil Van Soelen
Sebastopol 
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